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FUTURITY SCHEME
AUTUMN COLT FOAL ASSESSMENT
SATURDAY 23 SEPTEMBER 2017
BEAULIEU ROAD

The aim of this event is to identify colts of likely stallion material with
diverse bloodlines, for the preservation, health and diversity of the
breed.

All colt foals, both Stud and Forest-bred are welcome at this Open
Evaluation.

Forest-bred colts are particularly welcome, especially those by
Knavesash Gold Fever, Limekiln  Brigadier, Applewitch Diversity,
Cadland Masterplan, Sturtmoor Top Hat, Walhampton Scholars
Farewell, Lucky Lane Pegasus, Mallards Wood Spot On.

Colts can be brought with the mares, or on their own.
Colts must be halter broken.

Premiums of £100 are available for up to 6 colts, payable after they
have been presented at the 2018 Spring Yearling Assessment.

Owners will have to apply for registration, prior to entry, but other than
that, no other entry paperwork is required — just notify the office that you
would like to bring a colt.

This event is combined with the Mare Grading, so you can get them
graded at the same event.

Closing date for entries: Friday 15 September 2017



